HB 2469 would restore the ability of local farmers to address their diverse agricultural
needs at a community level by allowing communities to create measures such as GE-
free zones to protect family farmers and specialty non-GMO crops.

Best,
Nora Polk


http://salsa3.salsalabs.com/dia/track.jsp?v=2&c=iuY7OJmk%2BUbvf00va3MdJ1Bq4hspeSdt

